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Farewell Programme 
The Department of Electronics conducted farewell programme on 27th March 2019  

for the B.Sc. Sem –VI. The students gave their views about the Department. The Department 

of Electronics is good and excellent. Theory portion of the syllabus and the experiments were 

performed regularly during the academic year. No. of the students goes for the further higher 

education and some of searching jobs. 

 
 

Prof. V. S. Pawar and students at farewell programme 
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